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Members Sustainable Development 
Advisory Group 
 
Local Action 21 Progress Report 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

There is an ongoing re-orientation of the LA21 project due to a refocus onto community 
involvement in sustainable development and David Wilde no longer being currently fully 
employed by Groundwork Dearne Valley. 
 
Focus has therefore moved to a certain extent away from direct involvement with schools to co-
ordination of the developing food project, reported on elsewhere in this meeting. LA21 will 
however continue to co-ordinate the Rotherham Education for Sustainable Development 
Partnership (RESDP) and facilitate Rotherham Environment Forum, with continued involvement 
from Groundwork.  
 
Attendance/reporting to this group/Scrutiny, the Sustainable Development Officers Group and 
Sustainability Partnership will continue to be when appropriate.  

 
 
 
 

Contact details: David Wilde Tel: 01709 822789 
 e-mail:  david.wilde@rotherham.gov.uk                                                      Date report produced: 20.8.10 
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